
To: MARRS Management Council 
 
From: Ellen Wernicke, Kansas Co-chair MARRS Technical Committee 
 Ed Brundage, Missouri Co-chair MARRS Technical Committee 
 
 
The MARRS Technical Committee requires that any radio purchased for public safety use on the MARRS 
system must be capable of the following features: 
 

• Approved by P-25 Compliance Assessment Program (CAP)  
• P-25 Phase 2  
• 700/800 MHz  
• Multi-Key 
• AES  
• Over The Air Rekeying (OTAR)  

 
The radios do not need to be ordered with these features installed, but must be capable of them for 
programming at a later date. 
 
This requirement will be effective beginning July 1, 2016. 
 
Approved by the MARRS Management Council on June 21, 2016 
 

 

 


